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Editor’s 
Note 

Happy November everyone! I hope you guys 

had an amazing Halloween and October! Now it’s 

time to get into the month of November which 

means new service projects, yay! We also 

welcome our other official Editor, Kaitlin Mercado, 

to the Damien Key Club Family. I’m so blessed to 

work side by side with you for the media aspect 

of Damien Key Club! Kaitlin’s message to the 

fellow Key Clubbers: “I’m so grateful to take up 

this position and I’ll continue to work hard!” On 

another note, all the dues and forms are in and all 

of you are officially Key Club members. Congrats 

and enjoy this brief message, Happy November! 

-Lily and Kaitlin <3
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November 
Message From 
the President 

Happy November, Damien Memorial Key Club members! Thank you all for 

turning in your forms and dues last month; it’s exciting to see so many new 

members compared to our last term, and our board is in the process of planning 

more in-person projects for you all to attend. 

This month is the month of the holiday of Thanksgiving, so our service projects 

are mainly focused on giving thanks to the people around us. This month, we are 

helping out at the Lo’i Kalo Mini Park in their Mud “Taro”-py service project, making 

hand turkeys for kupuna, and writing letters to mailmen, since they work in any 

weather conditions. 

Break is coming up, which means more time for service! During break, please 

make sure to stay safe and spend Thanksgiving with the people you love, whether 

virtual or in-person. Although we will be on break soon, we’ll be as active as we 

were in the past months, so expect more in-person service projects, since we can 

now bring more people outside! Still, you all can never be too safe, so as Key Club 

members, please do your part in wearing your mask and sanitizing. 
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Unicef Trick or Treat 
Happy Halloween, Kiwanis Family! For this spooky October, Damien Key Club 

participated in the Trick-Or-Treat For UNICEF fundraiser! Members were given a small 

orange box where they would store their donations. The initiative for this event is to 

encourage people to raise money to help other kids in need. 

 Trick-or-Treat for UNICEF was created in 1950 by a Pennsylvania minister, Clyde 

Allison, his wife Mary Emma, and the rest of his family. They started this Halloween 

movement by collecting change to help children who were affected by World War II.  

In fact, during the 1950s, all UNICEF needed was a dime in order to provide 50 glasses 

of milk for children. 71 years later, this UNICEF event remains active and resourceful to 

children in need, and we are proud to continue this tradition. 

Thank you to those who participated and donated. Damien’s Key Club Board 

wishes everyone a safe and sweet Halloween!



Kapiolani 
Regional 
Park 
Clean-Up
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On October 16th, 2021, Damien Key Club was scheduled to go to the Honolulu 

Zoo to help with the gardening. However, around one week before the scheduled 

date, the organizer pushed it back one week. Hastily, our hardworking board 

members came up with a backup plan: cleaning up the regional park next to the Zoo. 

From 10am to 12pm, around 20-30 Key Club members met up at the parking lot, split 

up into groups, and started cleaning the park. The amount of participants that 

showed up allowed us to split up the whole park and clean it efficiently. Although the 

park was standardly clean, there were many cigarette butts, napkins, takeout 

containers, etc. mainly on the tables. However, the grassy areas were mostly clean. It 

was a nice, sunny day for us to clean up. The heat wasn’t unbearable, however, it was 

still prevalent. Overall, the park clean up allowed Key Club members to socialize and 

take care of our ‘aina. For the 2 hours we were there, we were able to pick up trash 

bags almost filled with trash. Everyone was quite satisfied with their work and once our 

President said her final words, we all went our own ways.
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Updates
Division

- Next Division Council Meeting (DCM) -

November 13, 2021 | 7:00 PM to 8:00 PM | Zoom

Region

District

International

- None -

- None -

- Recycling Fundraiser -

Now Until December 31



Contact  us!
Key Club International

California-Nevada-Hawaii 
District

Website: CNH Key Club
Instagram: @cnh_keyclub
Twitter: @CNHKeyClub

Facebook: @calinevhakeyclub
Youtube: CNH Key Club

Website: Key Club
Instagram: @keyclubint

Twitter: @keyclub
Facebook: @keyclubint

Youtube: Key Club International

Division 22 Komohana
Instagram: @d22komohana
Facebook: @D22komohana

Damien Key Club
Website: Damien Key Club
Instagram: @damienkeyclub
Twitter: @damienkeyclub
Discord: DMSKC Server

- President -
Patricia Foronda

- VP of Service -
Abigail Macaraeg

- VP of 
Communication -
Mya Cardenas

- Secretary -
Ruel Rivera

- Treasurer -
Allen Torralba 

- Editors -
Lillian Murakami

Kaitlin Mercado 

- Kiwanis Advisor -
Mr. Joel

- Faculty Advisor -
Mr. Nitta

Dmskc Board Members

https://www.cnhkeyclub.org/
https://www.instagram.com/cnh_keyclub/?hl=en
https://twitter.com/cnhkeyclub?lang=en
https://www.facebook.com/calinevhakeyclub
https://www.youtube.com/user/CNHKCtv
https://www.keyclub.org/
https://www.instagram.com/keyclubint/?hl=en
https://twitter.com/keyclub?lang=en
http://facebook.com/keyclubint
https://www.youtube.com/user/keyclubtv
https://www.instagram.com/d22komohana/
https://www.facebook.com/D22komohana
http://dmskeyclub.weebly.com/
https://www.instagram.com/damienkeyclub/?hl=en
https://twitter.com/damienkeyclub
https://discord.gg/MjBQre
mailto:dmskcpresident@gmail.com
mailto:dmskcvp1@gmail.com
mailto:dmskcvp2@gmail.com
mailto:dmskc.sec@gmail.com
mailto:dmskctreasurer@gmail.com
mailto:dmskceditor@gmail.com
mailto:dmskceditor@gmail.com
mailto:joel.kiwanis@gmail.com
mailto:nitta@damien.edu

